Virtual Hearing Introductions
Jake’s Trustworthy Tap Room & Burgers - May 6, 2020

Good afternoon, my name is Myca Tran with Art Rodriguez Associates representing
Jake’s Trustworthy Tap Room & Burgers in their request for a Conditional Use Permit to
allow beer and wine for on-site consumption.

The subject restaurant offers American fusion cuisine and pays homage to the former
Jake’s of Pasadena, established in 1957. Their menu includes housemade fish n’ chips,
signature burgers, tacos, and salads. The request’s approval will stimulate the local
economy and benefit Old Pasadena with a unique selection of craft beverages to
compliment meals. By providing the food menu during all operational hours, the
applicant will ensure limited alcohol sales are ancillary.

In addition to training all employees to request identification, the applicant added a 12”
barrier along the service counter and will ensure compliance with all laws and
regulations requested by the Department of Alcoholic Beverage Control, City of
Pasadena, Police Department, and any other governing entities.

We hope you will support our request in obtaining a Conditional Use Permit for the sale
of limited alcohol. Jake’s Trustworthy Tap Room & Burgers looks forward to revitalizing
this corner of Mills Place with excellent service and quality food. We look forward to
answering any questions. Thank you.



